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CP19-44 

 

City of Regina, 
 
 

 
I have recently been made aware of the proposed bylaw that would prevent opening, moving or 
expanding activity centers in industrial areas. As a family of 5, with my wife, three kids and I, who are 
all very active, we make use of these facilities on a regular basis. A few that come to mind are CrossFit 
Iron Society, Gymnastics Adventures, Regina Climbing Centre, Get Air Trampoline Park, etc. 

 
 

 
My concern is that if we prevent these facilities from operating in industrial areas and force them into 
strip malls or residential areas it will increase the businesses costs, limit the services they can offer or 
even prevent them from operating at all. This will also drive membership prices up which will limit or in 
some cases likely prevent our family from participating in these activities. 

 
 

 
Without some assurance or ability to know that these changes won’t impact our fit and healthy 
lifestyle I would ask that you reconsider these changes. 

 

Regards, 
 

 
Clay and Nancy Newby  


